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… PICNIC A SUCCESS - about 30 members and
friends showed up at Bob and Kathy’s home for our
annual picnic. The only problem: TOO MUCH
FOOD!!! See pictures.

…..NEXT MEETING - Tuesday, September 11 at
7:00, South Coastal Library, Bethany

…..RAILROAD REVIVAL TOUR - The train tour
kicks off in Deluth, GA on October 20 and runs
through october 28 at Oakland, CA The artists will
ride in vintage 1940’s railcars. They will perform in
open air,parks,fields,and lots around the railroad
tracks where they stop.Artists include: Willie Nelson,
Jamey Johnson, and John Riley and friends.

Dates to remember:

September 22
Indian Summer Toy and
Train Show - Roxanna

October 16
Basket Bingo - Millsboro

Firehouse

Club Picnic - 2012



TIMELINE
Since the Delaware Seaside Railroad Club was started in 2004, there have been many memorable events and activities. Here we will highlight some of them.

…..……2004……..…2005……..…2006…..……2007……..…2008……..…2009…..……2010……..…2011……..…2012……....

Roxanna 2011Lee and Bea Horn enjoying the
2004 Christmas display at
Georgetown.

Al Holliday and Tom Mahler
working on the S-gauge layout,
2007

                              With this recent hot weather, what a relief to climb into a refreshing swimming pool!  That is exactly
                          what we did for the DSRC annual picnic held at Kathy and Bob Hodges’ home at 22628 Southern
                          Pines Drive, Lewes, DE 19958, on July 10.   The in ground molded salt water swimming pool was
                     filled with bath water temperature for relaxing.  Margaritas by mixologist, Bill Mixon, were served
           at pool side. Hamburgers, cheese burgers, and hot dogs off the grill were prepared by the world
           renowned chef Bob Hodges. Multiple club members contributed home baked or cooked delicious
      foods arranged on the  dining room table.  The creative Kathy Hodges added her scrumptious
                     German potato salad.  Several hours of stimulating conversation were provided by many club
      members and their significant others.  We were pleased to see our newest member, Paul Eiermann,
      who traveled from Newark, DE.
The summer fun is not over!  On August 8 we will experience our first Delmarva Shorebirds Club Outing at the Perdue
Stadium, Salisbury, MD.  We have reserved the Executive Club with air conditioned box seating or outside seating
between home plate and first base.   Arrive as early as 5:30 P.M., use general parking, and take the elevator or the stairs
to reach the club level.  A cash bar is available at the club for our group with the catered buffet being served from 6:30
P.M. – 8:00 P.M.  The game starts at 7:00 P.M. with the Augusta Green Jackets playing the Delmarva Shorebirds.  For
more information contact Bill Fagan, at 302-231-8053 or deirdre85@aol.com.

If you have wondered, the format for our newsletter is due to the creative work of our Editor, Bill Mixon.  Keep up the
great work Bill!

David Lawrence

More picnic pics…


